
Report Presentation on Village Visit by Students 

Venue: CHRI 

Date: 30.01.2020 

Time: 3 pm – 4 pm 

Summary: After visiting the village of Thaiyur and Kelambakkam on 29.1.2020 for the 

awareness program on Ban of one time use plastic, the students were called for a meeting and 

asked for presenting the reports. The students explained and shared their experience of shop to 

shop visit for stopping use of single use plastic. Many shops they found that are already 

following the alternative cloth bags instead of plastic bags, wooden spoons instead of plastic 

spoons. The program was conducted by Dr. Koyeli Girigoswami, NSS PO. 

 




